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Friday 22nd November 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Christmas Family Breakfast Friday 20th December  
 
I am writing to invite you to a Christmas Family Breakfast on Friday 20th December from 8.00am onwards 
during Breakfast Club. This opportunity will enable you to have breakfast with your child, as well as see the 
current provision that we offer, including the food available and the activities that our children have access 
to. If you are considering sending your child to Breakfast Club, this will be an ideal opportunity to gain insight 
into how the Breakfast Club is managed and speak to staff about any questions or queries you may have. 
 
There is a charge of £2.50 per child, payable via Scopay`s Breakfast Club tab, entering the L code. Adults are 
free. 
 
If you wish to attend the Christmas Family Breakfast, please could you complete the reply slip on Scopay 
by Friday 6th December. 
 
Breakfast will be followed by our Carol Concert and KS2 Nativity at 9.15am to which you are also all welcome. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Rathbone 
Principal 
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